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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2373 raises some of the caps on damages for tort claims against the state and its political 

subdivisions. While these payments for damages may impact the state budget, the amount will 

vary by the total number of claims, the amount of claims in each, and the amount of the actual 

damages for each claim. As these various factors are all unknown in any given fiscal year, the 

impact to the state is unknown. 

 

FY’24 Impact: Unknown 

 

Full Year Impact: Unknown 
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